

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

7th March 2023

Dear parents/guardians,

During our R.E. lessons this half term, we have been following the Exodus story. As a treat for the children at the end of term, and to tie together the story visually for them, we had the idea to watch the Disney version, 'The Prince of Egypt'.

The film is rated PG so if you are happy for your child to watch the film, we will need you to complete the following slip and return it to the post box outside the school office as a way of opting in. We will be watching the film **on Tuesday 28th March**, so it would be great to have all the slips back indicating your approval before then.

Many thanks,

Miss Reynolds

Year 5 Class Teacher

I do/do not give my child, _____ permission to view 'The Prince of Egypt', rated PG on Tuesday 28th March.

